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Two killed in vehicle crash on Cordon Rd SE 

Salem, Ore. — The 1100 block of Cordon Rd SE was closed for approximately four hours today, Monday 
September 16, for a head on collision involving two pick-up trucks.   

At approximately 10:09 a.m., Salem Police officers and emergency personnel responded to the crash on 
Cordon Rd SE.  This section of Cordon Rd SE is within city limits of Salem. The road was closed from the 
time of the crash until about 2:15 p.m. 

An adult male and adult female occupant of one of the vehicles were found deceased upon arrival of 
emergency personnel. Three other adult occupants were transported to Salem Health with serious 
injuries.   

The crash is still under investigation and release of occupant’s names are pending, due to notification of 
next of kin. 
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